
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
DATE:  January 31, 2020 
 
TO: All Village Employees & Retired Employees  
 
FROM:  Lisa Anthony 
 
SUBJECT:  Village of Franklin Park 457 Retirement Plan 
 
 
Please see the attached information about an upgrade that is being implemented on our 
One America Retirement Plan. Please note that there is no action required on your part. 
Please review this information and keep with your records. We will be conducting 
meetings at each location once the implementation is complete.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact our representatives: 
 
Susan Murphy Reid at (773) 399-7742 
 
AngeloTardi (630) 310-6168 
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